
Conservation groups are offering landowners in the Gardiner and Hebgen Basins 50 percent of the  
cost of fencing to mitigate concerns about free-roaming bison. $1,000 limit per landowner.  

Site visit prior to construction is required. Certain conditions and restrictions apply.
 

To learn more, contact Sam Sheppard, Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks at 406-994-3540 or email: SSheppard@mt.gov.
 

Sponsors: Horse Butte Neighbors of Buffalo (HOBNOB), Defenders of Wildlife, Greater Yellowstone Coalition, Natural Resources Defense Council and Sierra Club.
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